
Child Protection Policy 

Safeguarding 

  

Safeguarding is about having a real and active concern for 

people.  At The Community Church we are committed to the 

safeguarding of children and vulnerable adults and we work 

hard to ensure their well-being. 

We work in association with 

thirtyone:eight (formerly CCPAS).  

The name is based on Proverbs 

31:8 – Speak up for those who 

cannot speak for themselves.  See 

their website here. 

All our children’s workers, from 

creche to youth workers have 

enhanced DBS (Disclosure and 

Barring Service) checks. 

Our Safeguarding Co-ordinator is 
Nigel Benning who can be 
contacted on 01594 544962 if you 
require any further information. 

 

 

 

 

Nigel Benning,  

our safeguarding 

coordinator  

 

https://thirtyoneeight.org/

